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To:
 NSEE Parents
From:
 Halloween Committee
Date:
 October 31, 2014
Halloween Activities
We have planned some Halloween activities for all students on Friday, October 31st.
A Halloween Parade will be held for all students beginning at 8:45 a.m in the gym.  Parents are welcome to attend.  

Students are encouraged to dress for Halloween on this date.  There will be a prize for the most creative costume (1 per class).
All make-up must be applied at home. Also, we ask that students do not bring toy items such as guns, swords, etc.  Students are permitted to wear masks during the Halloween parade.
 Students will be asked to remove their costumes by morning recess.  Please pack extra clothes to change into and proper footwear.
Each class will also be participating in Halloween activities in the gym throughout the day.

Just a reminder that NSEE is a “Nut-safe” school! 

And also be mindful of the snacks that are packed for recess/lunch after Halloween is over!


HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!
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